Rhode Island Recall Notice
November 20th, 2023
Mar Seafood located in Warwick, RI is initiating a recall on oysters they received from CT dealer CT-084-SSAQ Seaview Fisheries LLC. The Rhode Island Department of Health (RIDOH) was notified by the Connecticut Department of Agriculture, Bureau of Aquaculture that oysters harvested from the Milford Approved area on November 12, 2023 were being recalled due to illegal harvesting and that these oysters were shipped to Mar Seafood.
Mar Seafood is recalling Blue Point Oysters in 50 ct and 100 ct bags that they distributed. The original shipper number is CT84SS and the shellfish tags list the harvest location as L466B Milford CT with a harvest date of 11/12/2023.

Mar Seafood is notifying its customers and working to remove this product from commerce. Please contact the RIDOH, Center for Food Protection, at 401-222-2749, if you have any questions or require further information.

